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April 5 – 9    STATE TESTING FORWARD EXAM Gr. 4 
 

5- Knowledge Quest Pledge Forms Due 
 

7- ROL Sent Home Quarter 3 
 
 

April 12– 16    STATE TESTING FORWARD EXAM Gr. 5 
 

12- Scotty’s Pizza Night 

 

13- Summer School Registation Opens at 5:00 AM 
 Scotty’s Pizza Night 
 

14- REINFORCEMENT DAY 
 

15- Tornado Awareness Drill  
 

16- Knowledge Quest Testing Date 
 

April 19 – 23   STATE TESTING FORWARD EXAM Gr. 6 
 

21-  Administrative Professionals Day! 
 

22- Earth Day! 
 

April 26 – 29   STATE TESTING FORWARD EXAM Gr. 3 
 
23- Knowledge Quest Pledge Money Due 
 
30- REINFORCEMENT DAY / Arbor Day! 



  
 

KNOWLEDGE QUEST IS COMING! 

 
Once again your child has the opportunity to help earn money for 

Nasonville School.  100% of the proceeds come right back to your 

children through the PTO.  Pledge forms are due on April 5th and 

students will be tested on Friday April 16th!   

 
 
PRINCIPAL’S CORNER  

 

Spring – A Beginning and an End! 
Spring typically marks the beginning of warmer weather and 

refreshing new growth.  From the school’s perspective, spring is a 

sign that the end of the school year is near which makes it a perfect time to 

check in with your child’s classroom teacher.   

 

Reflect on conversations you had at parent/teacher conferences earlier this school 

year.  Has your child made improvements where needed?  Have they made the 

academic and social growth you had expected?  Does your child’s teacher have 

recommendations for the remainder of this school year, summer time, etc…?   

 

With summer just around the corner it is important to think about your child’s 

preparation for the next school year.  Your child’s success for the next school year 

will stem from the efforts you make together with their teacher this year.  
 

 

 

 
SEVERE WEATHER AWARENESS WEEK 

 

Wisconsin Emergency Management and the National Weather Service has 

designated April 12th through April 16th as Statewide Tornado and Severe Weather 

Awareness Week in Wisconsin.  The statewide tornado drill will be held on 

Thursday, April 15th beginning with a simulated tornado watch and followed by a 

simulated warning.  Nasonville School will practice the tornado drill on Thursday 

afternoon as well. 

 

  



 

WARM WEATHER REMINDERS 
 

As the warm weather begins to arrive, we would like to remind parents and students of the 

following dress code guidelines found in the Parent-Student Handbook: 

-hats, caps and sunglasses may not be worn inside the school 

-clothing should always completely cover the torso from above chest cleavage to mid-thigh – no 

midriffs showing 

-tank tops with approximately a 2-inch strap will be allowed 

-fish net shirts will be allowed provided another shirt is worn underneath 

-clothing and personal items which promote or support intolerance, alcohol, drugs, profanity, 

sexual conduct and violence will not be allowed on school grounds 

-pants and shorts must be worn on the waistline, no sagging 

-shoes or sturdy sandals must be worn at all times NO FLIP FLOPS 

-tennis shoes are required for physical education classes. 

 

REMINDER:  Please do not allow your child to wear pajamas to school.  

This makes it very difficult for them to stay engaged and alert.  

 

I have also been noticing many students wearing crop tops and short shorts.  

Be sure your child is appropriately covered in their attire. 
 

 
SUMMER SCHOOL REMINDER 

 

You can register your child(ren) online through Skyward Family 

Access.  Online registration will open April 13th, at 5:00 a.m.!  Classes are 

filled in the order registrations are received.  
 

 

New Visions Emerging Talents Virtual Art Show! 

Congratulations to the Nasonville students who had artwork in the New Visions Art Show! 

Rosalie Carter, Ryan Feit, Livia Gardner, Ava Heeg, Nolan Henderson, Adeline Kreklau, 

Jenna McDaniel, Hadlee Miller, Rowen Pernsteiner, Kallyn Trubee, Mason Krasselt, Lauren 

Varsho, and Shyla Wittman 

Here is the link to the virtual show:  https://indd.adobe.com/view/a7663b67-aa0c-4f33-aebb-

e6cf0cc0e3e5?transition 

Please take some time to enjoy all of the beautiful work by the many talented students in our district and community! 

  

https://skyward.marshfield.k12.wi.us/scripts/wsisa.dll/WService=wsEAplus/fwemnu01.w
https://skyward.marshfield.k12.wi.us/scripts/wsisa.dll/WService=wsEAplus/fwemnu01.w
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Findd.adobe.com%2Fview%2Fa7663b67-aa0c-4f33-aebb-e6cf0cc0e3e5%3Ftransition&data=04%7C01%7Culrich%40marshfieldschools.org%7Ce134bee1737b4f9739cc08d8e4bfadd1%7Ccd871a4c94a045cc81a65dc035a6f747%7C0%7C0%7C637510859196631691%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=HoIgs%2FvovYjRk%2F37oxY%2Fpwp3Ot6ABqofTcxFw%2Br%2B2MQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Findd.adobe.com%2Fview%2Fa7663b67-aa0c-4f33-aebb-e6cf0cc0e3e5%3Ftransition&data=04%7C01%7Culrich%40marshfieldschools.org%7Ce134bee1737b4f9739cc08d8e4bfadd1%7Ccd871a4c94a045cc81a65dc035a6f747%7C0%7C0%7C637510859196631691%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=HoIgs%2FvovYjRk%2F37oxY%2Fpwp3Ot6ABqofTcxFw%2Br%2B2MQ%3D&reserved=0


HEALTH SERVICES 
School District of Marshfield 

1010 East Fourth Street 

Marshfield, Wisconsin  54449 
 
 JUDY AKIN, RN, MS 

 TAMMY VOSS, RN, BS 

 District Nurses 

 425 West Upham Street 

 Marshfield, WI  54449 

 715-384-4747, ext. 2109 

 

 
 

 

The arrival of warmer spring weather means more kids on bikes.  To keep your child 

safe, please keep the following tips in mind: 

 

*Insist that your child wear a properly fitted helmet every time he or she rides a bike. 

 

*Teach your child the rules of the road to keep him or her safe while riding on the 

street.  They should know how to use hand signals. 

 

*Make sure your child’s bike is kept in good working order with functioning brakes & 

inflated tires. 

 

*Be sure your child can be seen easily.  Dress your child in bright colored or reflective 

clothing.  Don’t allow your child to ride when it’s dark. 

 

*Only one person should ride on a bike at a time. 

 

*Headphones or ear buds should not be worn while riding.  Your child needs to be able to 

hear oncoming traffic.   

 

*Your child should wear closed toe shoes; no flip flops or bare feet.   

 

*Don’t forget to model good bike safety.  Wear a helmet & follow rules of the road 

when biking with your children.   

 

*Enjoy the ride! 



 

 
 

 



 
 

  


